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Subject: Communication from the Racine Police Department, on behalf of Kranz, Inc. - 2200
DeKoven Ave., wishing to discuss pedestrian safety issues on DeKoven Avenue near Hickory Grove
Avenue.

Recommendation of the Traffic Commission on 04-17-17: Recommends that the crosswalk at the
west side of DeKoven Avenue and Hickory Grove Avenue be signed and marked.

Fiscal Note: The estimated cost of this signage will result in a modification cost of $40.00.
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